ACT Test
Early Dismissal Permission Form
October 19, 2021

The ACT EXAM will be administered to members of the Class of 2022 on Tuesday, October 19, 2021, at Franklin County High School during the school day. This ACT exam is FREE to all seniors. With parental permission, seniors will be allowed to leave school at the conclusion of the test.  Seniors will need to return this completed form to their 1st block teacher no later than Monday, October 18, 2021, if they plan to leave school after the ACT test is complete.  After the test, students will sign out at the attendance office prior to leaving school.  

Parents, your signature on this form indicates that your child has your permission to leave Franklin County High School once the ACT test is concluded on October 19, 2021 (approximately 12:30pm).


Student Name										
Parent Signature										
Parent Phone Number									


If an ACT test taker needs to check out of school before he/she finishes the exam on the test day, October 19, 2021, please know that his/her ACT exam will be voided and no make-up day is available, nor will a financial waiver be granted to a student whose exam is voided. 

FCHS cannot and will not grant permission for students to leave with fellow students with whom they may ride to school on a regular basis. If your child is not a senior, and rides to school with a fellow FCHS student who completes the ACT and checks out of school early, he or she may not leave with that student, even if presenting a parent note before the end of the academic day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This form must be completed, signed, and returned to FCHS no later than Monday, October 18, 2021.  If you are unable to print this form at home, please pick up a hard copy from the guidance office.
